PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Big Timber City Council 
is working on the Preliminary municipal budget for the
Fiscal Year of 2020-2021.  The preliminary budget is now on 
file and open to inspection at the office of the City Clerk at 
Big Timber City Hall, 103 E. 3rd Avenue, Big Timber, MT.
The City Council will hold a public hearing Monday, July 6,
2020 at 7:00 P.M. in the City Hall regarding the 2020-2021 Fiscal Year 

budget.  Any taxpayer may appear and be heard for or against any
part of the budget at that time.
Publish June 25, 2020 & July 2, 2020.
